Additional Materials-Petition

Amy Harvey

From: Pam Hemminger <phemminger@townofchapelhill.org>
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 9:46 AM

To: Town Council

Subject: Petition to council for tomorrow evening

January 15, 2019
Council Colleagues:

Since February 2018, the Town Council has received numerous requests for the Town to work toward the removal of the
Jefferson Davis Highway marker which is located on Franklin Street.

Since that time, conversations between the Town, Orange County and NCDOT have failed to identify a clear path
forward.

For this reason, as we discussed during the January 7, 2019 Legislative Breakfast, | will be petitioning the council on
Wednesday, January 16, 2019 to authorize the Town Attorney to reach out to the North Carolina Attorney General for
an opinion on who has authority over the property and whether the marker can be moved.

Sincerely,

Pam Hemminger

Pam Hemminger
Mayor

Town of Chapel Hill
405 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd

Chapel Hill, NC 27514-5705

Phone: (919) 968-2714
Fax: (919) 969-2063

Help create a new Comprehensive Plan at http://www.chapelhill2020.0rg
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